
 

Report of the Supervisory Board in connection with the closing statement of assets and 

liabilities and closing inventory of holdings of CIG Pannónia Life Insurancs Plc (the 

Company) as the acquiring company 

 
The Supervisory Board reviewed and discussed the closing statements of assets and liabilities, the  

closing inventory of holdings and the related financial reports for 30 June 2017 as the  balance sheet 

day of the Company, as the company that acquires Pannónia Life Insurance Plc. and states that the 

above mentioned financial documents comply with the rules of accounting. Thus the Supervisory 

Board recommends to the Extraordinary General Meeting, that will be held on 15 September 2017 

(including the general meeting repeated as a result of lack of quorum) to accept these documents. 

 

14 August 2017, Budapest 

 

 

in the name of the Supervisory Board 

Dr. József Bayer 

Chairman of the Supervisory Board 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer: All information contained within this document is for information purposes only, and shall not be 

considered an official translation of the official communication referred to herein. This  document does not 

include the integral wording of the official communication referred to herein, the original Hungarian language 

version of it remains to be the solely legally binding material in the subject matter. For further information, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 


